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Greetings from the Crestwood-Sunset Hills Rotary Club!  As president for the 2017-18 Rotary Year, I’m 
excited for what our members have planned this year.  At CSH Rotary you’ll find civic leaders and 
business professionals who care about our community and strive to make it better for all 
concerned.  Whether we’re working on an international project to provide working wells and clean 
water in Africa, or delivering weekend meals to local elementary school students through the Feed the 
Knowledge campaign, Rotarians continue to amaze me with their generosity, resourcefulness, and 
ingenuity.  Rotary’s motto, “Service Above Self” sums up our organization quite well.  If you’re looking 
for a way to give back to your community and humanity at large, Rotary is for you. 

In addition to the good work Rotarians do each week, the fellowship is great.  Some of my best friends 
are Rotarians.  If you need a professional or trade service, you won’t find a more ethical business owner 
than a Rotarian.  If you want to stay in the know, and grow your professional network, just visit a local 
Rotary Club. 

I hope you’ll consider visiting our club, and learn more about what being a Rotarian really means. 

Yours in Service, 
Dr. Brian McKenney 

Club President 
Crestwood – Sunset Hills Rotary Club 
 


